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Media Release

Dead Body Found on Las Vegas Blvd and Interstate 15

On February 11, 2011 at approximately 0930 hours, in the area of Las Vegas Blvd
and IR15 on the North end of town, a Nevada Highway Patrol Trooper noticed a
vehicle on the side of the road that appeared to be abandoned, or in need of
assistance.

When the Trooper approached the vehicle he discovered a deceased male inside the
vehicle. The cause of death is unknown at this time. Foul play does not appear to be
a factor but the investigation is on going.

The investigation is being handled by the Clark County Coroner and the Nevada

Division of Investigation. Please contact the Coroner’s office for anything further on
this case.
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